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Thank you to all of the firms that submitted a response to our RFP FPM New Data Center – CM 2016, Project No. 
193- 281894, for Wayne State University.   
 
The Wayne State University Evaluation Team has completed its first review and evaluation of proposals.  As a 
result, a short list has been developed.  The following companies have been chosen to present to the Selection 
Committee:  

 
 
 Granger Construction  

 Walbridge 
 
Congratulations!   
 
We sincerely appreciate the time, effort, and patience all the participants and their teams have invested to 
participate in our Request for Proposal process, and hope all participants will participate in any future 
opportunities that the University may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with Wayne State University.  
 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Robert Kuhn 
Senior Buyer 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Kidest Albaari, Ken Doherty, Valerie Kreher 


